
Council – Notice of Motion – 30 November 2017 

The Council notes that: 

•       the outcome of the CCG consultation and decisions about the future of intermediate 
care in Tameside and Glossop will not be made until December 2017 
 

•       on 14 September 2017, the full Council overwhelmingly agreed to endorse its current 
arrangements for responding to such consultations as appropriate, evidence-based, 
reasoned, comprehensive and robust 
 

•       on 12 October 2017, the Executive agreed that its support for the concerns and 
recommendations from the Community Select Committee and its support for Option 
1 in the consultation be sent as the Council’s response to the consultation at that 
stage  
 

•       a powerful and persuasive case for an ‘Option 4’ proposal and actions for specific 
intermediate care arrangements in Glossop has recently been put forward by former 
Glossop GP, Sir John Oldham, a copy of whose Glossop Chronicle article of 9 
November 2017 is attached as an annex to this amendment.  

 
The Council resolves immediately to inform the CCG of its intentions: 
 

•       to engage constructively with them in relation to their proposals for Glossop 
residents after their December meeting, in particular 

 
• to mandate Group Leaders to liaise and make every effort to establish a consensus 

to best represent our residents affected by the consultation including arranging any 
necessary meeting(s), whether these be with the public, CCG, Council or by request 
to Community Select. 
 

• to give immediate and urgent consideration to and identify any necessary actions, 
including consideration of judicial review, relating to the legal and practical issues 
arising from the decisions as they affect the intermediate care available to Glossop 
residents in future 
 

• to involve relevant stakeholders, in particular Derbyshire County Council, so as to 
secure the best possible overall intermediate care outcomes for Glossop residents. 

 


